
SB 0588 – SUPPORT 
Fairness in Girls’ Sport Act 
 
My daughter was a school athlete in Queen Anne’s County and my granddaughters are 
currently school athletes in Montgomery County.  As a parent and grandparent of girls 
who have and will continue to participate in school athletics, I fully support this bill. 
 
The scientific evidence is everywhere.  Male physiology ensures a competitive 
advantage for the biological male over females.  More importantly, the danger of 
significant injury to female team members is significant.  
 
Sharon Maenner Carrick 
Mitchellville MD 
 
  
 


